
 
 

 

CASUAL VACANCY 

IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 
 

Bentilee and Ubberley Ward 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with the 
provisions of Section 87(2)(b) of the Local Government 
Act 1972 that a casual vacancy has occurred in the 
office of city councillor for the Bentilee and Ubberley 
Ward of the City of Stoke-on-Trent Council, by reason of 
the resignation of a Councillor. 
 
An election to fill the vacancy will be held within thirty-five 
days, computed in accordance with Section 243(4) of the 
Act (as amended) after notice in writing to fill the vacancy 
has been given to the Proper Officer of the Authority by 
two local government electors for the area. 

 
James Doble 

Deputy Returning Officer 
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